
 
 
 

FREEPORT LNG RESPONDS TO FALSE INFORMATION ABOUT THE RESTART OF ITS 
LIQUEFACTION FACILITY  

 
 

Houston, TX, November 11, 2022 – In response to false information circulated today about the 
restart of Freeport LNG’s liquefaction facility, the company provides the following statement: 

Freeport LNG has not made an any public statements today regarding the restart 
of our liquefaction facility. Any Tweets and/or posts on Freeport LNG branded 
letterhead that may have been obtained or published, are reporting false 
information and are not legitimate, official public information from Freeport LNG. 

 
ABOUT FREEPORT LNG  
 
Freeport LNG is an LNG export company headquartered in Houston, Texas. The company’s three 
train, 15 MTPA liquefaction facility is the seventh largest in the world and second largest in the 
U.S. Freeport LNG’s liquefaction facility is the largest all-electric drive motor plant of its kind in 
the world, making it the most environmentally sustainable site of its kind. The facility’s electric 
drive motors reduce carbon emissions by over 90% relative to gas turbine-driven liquefaction 
facilities. Freeport plans to expand by adding a fourth liquefaction train, which has received all 
regulatory approvals for construction. Freeport was formed in 2002 to develop, own and operate 
an LNG terminal on Quintana Island, near Freeport, Texas. The terminal started LNG import 
operations in June 2008 and began LNG export operations in 2019. Further information can be 
found on Freeport’s website at www.freeportlng.com. 
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